
United Way of Northern New Jersey announces the opening of 
the ALICE Recovery Fund offering Emergency Financial 

Assistance for low- and moderate-income workers (Asset Limited 
Income Constrained Employed) in northern New Jersey who have 

experienced a loss of income as a direct result of the COVID-19 
pandemic. 

 

For more information about the ALICE Recovery Fund 

visit http://www.unitedwaynnj.org/give/sf_alicerecoveryfund.php  

or call 973.993.1160, x700. 

  

The Fund is strictly limited to assisting residents of Hunterdon, Morris, Somerset, 
Suburban Essex, Sussex and Warren counties. Single adults must have had an annual 
income below $35,560 without dependents or no more than $88,128 with two or 
more dependents. Two adult households must have had an annual income below 
$52,444 without dependents or no more than $103,836 with two or more 
dependents. 

  

 To apply: 

go to http://www.unitedwaynnj.org/give/sf_alicerecoveryfund_application.php  
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